South Western Oklahoma Development Authority

To: City of Mangum
From: Debora Glasgow, Executive Director, SWODAQB‘)
Date: December 3, 2020
Re: REAP Notice
The SWODA Board of Trustees has completed its review of the FY2021 Rural Economic Action Plan

(REAP) applications. SWODA is pleased to inform you that the city has been approved for funding in the
amount of $10,820.00.

Due not proceed with your project until a full contract is executed by the entity and SWODA. Any
cost incurred prior to the execution of a contract will be disallowed and possibly jeopardize project
funding. We will notify you by mail when the project activity can begin on your contract.

Enclosed are two (2) copies of the 2021 REAP Part | Summary Form for the city REAP Contract. We
ask that you have the Mayor sign each copy of the Part | Summary Form and have the clerk attest the
Mayor’s signature on the Summary Form; along with the City Seal.

Please mail each signed copy of the 2021 REAP Part | Summary Form to Robin Selman at SWODA.
She will have me sign each of the Part | Summary Forms and will return one signed copy to the city for

your REAP Contract file.

Also enclosed is the REAP Contract Part Il - Terms and Conditions information. | would ask that you
keep the Terms and Conditions forms for the city file.

If you have any questions please contact Clyde Morgan at 580-562-5009.
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